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 Adds a tremendous amount of work and responsibility to jurisdictions that have a lot of 
buildings that will require inspections. A survey to determine the buildings that would require 
inspections could be a monumental task for Tampa, Miami, Orlando, Jacksonville, etc.  

 While they would be useful, I doubt that many owners would have all the documents noted in 
Figure 1. 

 What is the “stick” that will make the owners comply?  Maybe insurance companies should be 
the one to make owner’s comply and document records.  Make it illegal for policy to be issued if 
building is not up to date with required inspections. CBO only gets involved when design 
professional’s report  states there is a problem 
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